Weaver, Amber

From: Kathryn <kathyb0707@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:52 AM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Public Comment

I live in the Sacramento Valley but visit Fort Bragg at least twice a month just to get away and I enjoy reading
the Mendocino Voice. I came across an article regarding something one of the city council members said about
the new vice mayor and was appalled by her questioning the vice mayor’s ability to read, write, and understand,
1 can’t get over someone saying such horrible things in a public setting this person should remove themselves or
be recalled, Fort Bragg should not be known for hate.
Thank you
Kathryn Bina



